20 June 2018

Parent/Carer of

Dear Parent/Carer

Transition Evening for New Starters and Parents — CHANGE OF TIME

I am writing to remind you of our meeting for new starters, currently in Y6, and their parents.
This will be held on Thursday 28t June 2018 at High Storrs School. In light of the England
v Belgium World Cup football match, we have decided to amend the time of this event
to 5.00 - 7.00pm.

The purpose of the evening is to give you an introduction to High Storrs School, inform you
about day-to-day organisation and to answer any questions you may have. You will have
opportunities to meet your child’s Head of House and Form Tutor and our SENCO. Your
child will find out which form group they will be joining and there will be a chance to chat
informally to colleagues throughout the evening. If you are able to attend please arrive at
our Main Visitor’s Reception for a prompt start at 5.00pm. The evening will end at
7.00pm (just in time for the kick-off).

We look forward to meeting you then.
Regards

Yours sincerely
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Mrs C Tasker
Headteacher
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